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11th November 2021 

 

 

Dear Families, 

  

It has been lovely to see everyone back after the holiday and this term is going to be a really 

busy one as we lead up to Christmas. 

We are also saying goodbye to Mrs Smith who will be leaving on Friday to take up a new and 

exciting position at another school.  Mrs Smith has worked at Berry Hill for the last 12 years.  

She has been a fantastic member of staff who has helped support children and parents during 

this time.  Although we will miss her very much, I am sure you will join us in wishing her every 

success in her new school. 

Once again, many thanks for your ongoing support – it is very much appreciated by everyone 

at Berry Hill. 

 

 

 

Mrs Price & the Berry Hill Team 
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